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#exceptionaleveryday 

 

Summer Fair  
A date for your diaries - Friday 13th July 3.30—5.30 p.m. 

More to follow—please speak to Miss Lou or Miss Wilkinson  
if you are able to support our plans 

After half term 
 

No School on Monday 4th June—Staff Training Day 
 

All children back to school 
8.45 a.m. Tuesday 5th June 2018 

Ask the Year 6 children and they will tell you 
what exceptional teaching looks like! 

Thank you and good luck Miss Graves, Camelot 
School Year 6 teacher and Assistant Headteacher 
and now to be teacher for future teachers with a 
role with a teacher training provider, Teach First.  

 
Thank you for teaching us what exceptional 

teaching really looks like… as well as exceptional 
World Book Days and Year 6 productions and 

book corners and why we should always try to do 
our exceptional best everyday! 



The Camelot Commonwealth  
“Educating our children about our exceptional school” 

Dear Parents/Carers/Families, 
1. Do you know your flags above? 
 

2.     Can you help us learn about another country that you know about or possibly 
your family comes from? Please can you volunteer in come into school at 10.45 a.m. 
one day for a 10 minute assembly with the children. If you can, please speak to Mr 
Robinson. Any support is greatly appreciated. 



 

 



 

Key Dates for Summer 2018 
Year 6 residential: Monday 25th—Wednesday 27th June  

Parents Showcasing Evening;  Tuesday 10th July 

Summer Fair;  Friday 13th July—3.30—5.30 p.m. 

Sports Day (Yr 2—Yr 6);  Tuesday 17th July (or Wednesday 18th) 

End of term: Friday 20th July  - School will need to 
finish at 12.00 noon on this day due to removals 

and holiday works starting on that day. 

Camelot School have     

entered a Schools World 

Cup Tournament at the 

end of June 2018 to       

coincide with the start of 

the World Cup 2018.       

All schools have been     

allocated a country and 

asked to play in the       

colours of that country.  

Camelot have been given 

‘Nigeria’ and we need to 

borrow 12 Nigerian     

football shirts for the 

girls and boys                

representing our school.  

Please can you help by 

lending us a shirt of a 

suitable size for our     

children? Go Nigeria! 

& Good Luck England who play the mighty Nigeria at Wembley on Saturday 2nd 
July in a World Cup warm up match! Are you going?  Who are you supporting? 


